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Pamela Martin

From: Alex M 

Sent: February 24, 2019 5:31 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: 1516 Fairfield Road Rezoning - Public Hearing

To Whom It May Concern: 

I understand from the sign posted at Fairfield Plaza that there is an upcoming public hearing to rezone the 
property to include the use of retail cannabis. As a resident of Victoria and with family in the neighborhood, I 
frequently visit the plaza.  

I wish to voice my support for the rezoning, as I have no issue with cannabis use. As well, given the centre is 
noted as a ‘large urban village’ within the official community plan, it makes the most sense to include this type 
of use within the mall which already contains a large mixture of tenants. 

Please note I would not like my email address disclosed. 

Yours Truly, 

 
Alex Meyer 
219 - 365 Waterfront Crescent 
Victoria, B.C. 
V8T5K7 
 
 
 
 



1

Pamela Martin

From: Joey Loreth 

Sent: February 25, 2019 9:56 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Cannabis Support - Fairfield

February 25, 2019 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC. V8W 1P6 
Canada 
Attention: Mayor Lisa Helps and Members of Council 
I am writing to express my support for a storefont cannabis retailer located at 1516-1564 Fairfield Road in 
Fairfield Plaza.  
As a local resident, I don’t have any issue with a legal cannabis retail store going in at the complex, particularly 
as it is the main commercial hub for our neighbourhood. I think a cannabis outlet would fit in nicely with the 
mix of existing stores, such as the BC Liquor Store, Ross Bay Pub, Thrifty Foods, Oregono’s Pizza, et cetera. 
There are also currently no cannabis stores in close proximity to Fairfield, so this would help fill that void for 
local consumers and bring more local business in to store owners. 
Sincerely, 
Joel Loreth 
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Pamela Martin

From: Jordan Connell 

Sent: February 26, 2019 9:29 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Store front cannabis 1516-1564 Fairfield Rd

February 26,2019 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC. V8W 1P6 
Canada 
Mayor Lisa Helps and Members of Council 
I endorse a legal cannabis retailer setting up at 1516-1564 Fairfield Plaza. 
 
There are no local cannabis stores in the vicinity and Fairfield Plaza is the most suitable location for such a 
store, considering it is the commercial hub for our neighbourhood. I think it would be a great addition to the 
complex and would help to bolster local business. 
 
Please don't include my email on council agenda. 
Sincerely, 
Jordan Connell 
 
29 Beach Dr  
Victoria, BC 
V8S 2L3 
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Pamela Martin

From: Kelvan 

Sent: February 26, 2019 10:46 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: RE: Proposed changes to 1516-1564 Fairfield Road

To City Council, 
I was pleasantly surprised to see the rezoning application notice when walking by the Fairfield Village 
Shopping Centre this past week. I am writing to support the idea of our area getting a Cannabis retailer. It 
makes sense to put the cannabis retailer in the busy Fairfield Village Shopping Centre to serve the community 
and so we don’t have to travel all the way downtown to get access to cannabis. Whether the cannabis user uses 
it for medicinal or recreational use, having the retailer here eases access and makes the Village more complete. 
Regards, 
Kelvan Iverson 
20 - 39 Ontario St, Victoria BC, V8V 1M7 
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